
LVG Spotlight 
 
Over the next few months, we’ll continue introducing you all to some of our wonderful 
tutors and volunteers, both long-serving and new!  

 
Hi, my name is Janie Corbett. I was raised in Mathews, VA, and 
after many years in Florida, I returned to the Middle Peninsula 
and moved to Gloucester. I retired in 2006 from corporate 
information technology and as an adjunct professor. I have 40+ 
years of experience in information technology management and 
consulting. I was also an adjunct professor at Rappahannock 
Community College, Thomas Nelson Community College, and 
ECPI. 
 
I reached out to LVG to 
share my experiences and 
knowledge. I would like to 
teach and tutor all levels of 
computer literacy, from 

basic to advanced. Computer literacy is the 
knowledge and ability to use computers and 
technology efficiently. Many employers want their 
workers to have basic computer skills. 
 
So my question to you is  - what would you like to 
learn for yourself, your schoolwork, for a job 
interview, or to expand your computer skills in 
your current job? 
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This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' 
Subject: Social Studies! (from GEDPracticeQuestions.com) 
 
Under the US Constitution, which body has the sole 
authority to declare war? 
 
A.  The President. 
B.  The U.S. Congress. 
C.  The Secretary of Defense. 
D.  The chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff. 
 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 5/3! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

 
Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 

LVG - April Newsletter 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester, Inc. 

Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 

Board Notes 
 
We are pleased to announce that our 2021 Gloucester 
Community Foundation grant application was approved this 
month! We, the LVG Board, wanted to take this opportunity 
to publicly thank the Gloucester Community Foundation for 
their many years of support toward our mission of equipping 
adults for tomorrow, as well as the many other critical 
endeavors and initiatives they have supported locally to help 
build a stronger Gloucester County! 


